April 11, 2007

BILLIARDS

Dear Residents,

We are happy to inform you that the billiards facilities are now ready with the completion of repairs to both the billiards tables. The damaged balls/cues have been replaced, and the overhead focus lights have been reinstalled. 

You may be aware that the cloth covering the billiards tables was ripped out due to incorrect use of the cues. As the facilities have been repaired at significant expense, the following procedures will be implemented to avoid misuse/ prolong life of the equipment/facilities:     

· To prevent unauthorized use, the billiards room will be kept locked. For access, please contact the gym attendant, Mr. Balaji.    

· Balaji will be responsible for signing-in and signing-out members. 

· Any damage to the billiards table/equipment, loss of balls etc will be to the resident’s account. Therefore please check and point out any damage to Balaji before you sign-in/start playing. 

· Similarly, please sign-out in his presence so that the gym assistant can make sure everything is in order before it is handed back to him.

· Children below 14 will be allowed only if accompanied by the gym attendant, Balaji. He will provide supervision and oversight to ensure that the facilities are correctly used and document/report damage to the MC, if any, for suitable action.   

· Please contact Ms Vinita Sivadas at Ext-4446 if you would like to avail of a coach. 

Appreciate your cooperation.

Thank you,

R Srinivasan

Honorary President

